
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 20th June - Week A 

 

 
PMG will be running an appointment system over the Summer months again to give parents a dedicated time and a 

member of staff to assist them with fitting and purchasing uniform.  This may be of particular interest to Year 9 

parents looking at blazer sizes for September.  

From 1st July, all parents wishing to visit one of their stores can book an appointment beforehand by 

visiting www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk and then clicking on the link at the top of the page. PMG encourage parents to 

shop early for uniform their cut-off date is 12th August, after which they can't guarantee items will arrive before the 

start of September term. 

 

 Notices:   

 Year 7: Last few remaining places on Bikeability starting on the 27th June. Ask your son/daughter to collect a 
letter from Mrs Bass if they are interested. If you have returned a form then your son/daughter has a place on 
the Bikeability training. More information to follow shortly. 

 Year 9: DTP/Meningococcal vaccinations, Wednesday 22nd June. Consent/decline paperwork has been sent 

home with pupils. Please ask your child if you haven’t received it, complete and sign form, failure to return the 
paperwork will result in your child being unable to have the vaccine in school, please return to student 
services.  

 KS3: ‘ReadforGood’ fundraisers. A massive thank you to all KS3 students who helped raise money for 
‘ReadforGood’ this year. We managed to raise a whopping £342!!! Which I am sure will go a very long way in 
helping those kids in need. I hope you enjoyed reading and will take part again in the future. To all staff and 
parents who helped cajole and co-ordinate along the way – I thank you! Another great success for our 
students here at Farmor’s!-Mrs Navarro  

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact 
the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for 
children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 All years: Music tuition  

 All years: Summer concert  

 All years: Gloucestershire County Council, summer holidays support, children’s and families hub.  

 Year 9: Local fieldwork Geography trip  
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